
From: Lujan, Carlos
To: EnviroScan, OGCC
Cc: "RBruner@nobleenergyinc.com"; "LPavelka@nobleenergyinc.com"
Subject: FW: Sanders A2 photos and NFA request, Remediation#3642
Date: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 2:45:00 PM
Attachments: NFA Letter Sanders A2 8-22-12.pdf

Amber,
 
Please upload the attached NFA request letter and this email to:

•         REM # 3642
•         Location ID # 389634
•         API # 075 08261

Thanks,
 
 
 
Ryan,
Remediation Project # 3642 has been closed.  Please consider this email the confirmation that No
Further Action is Necessary at Sanders A 2.
Based on review of data presented, it appears that no further action is necessary at this time at
this site.  However, should future conditions at the site be discovered of contaminant
concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards or if groundwater is found to be significantly
impacted, COGCC may require that further investigation and/or remediation be conducted.
 
Thank you,
Carlos
 
 
Carlos A. Luján, Ph.D
Groundwater Hydrologist
Cell: (720)  272-2306
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation
Commission

 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO
80203

 

(303) 894-2100  Ext. 5105  
Carlos.lujan@state.co.us
 

 

Please consider the environment prior to printing this e-
mail...
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SANDERS “A” 2: View to the North of Location 
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SANDERS “A” 2: View to the South of Location 
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SANDERS “A” 2: View to the East of Location 
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SANDERS “A” 2: View to the West of Location 
 
 
 
 


 











 
 
 
 
From: Axelson, John 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2012 9:20 AM
To: Lujan, Carlos
Subject: FW: Sanders A2 photos and NFA request, Remediation#3642
 
Carlos,
 
Please review/process and respond to operator.
Thanks,
John
 
From: RBruner@nobleenergyinc.com [mailto:RBruner@nobleenergyinc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 11:32 AM
To: Axelson, John
Cc: LPavelka@nobleenergyinc.com
Subject: Sanders A2 photos and NFA request, Remediation#3642
 
John,

Please review attached photos and NFA request for the Sanders A 2, Remediation #3642, API#05-075-
08261. This is the old Walsh location we talked about a couple weeks ago. Let me know if you have
any questions or need any more info. 

 

Thanks

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such
information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise
the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.
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